
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

 
Subject: REGISTRATIONS - PLAYER POINT SYSTEM 

 
Date: 
 

13th February 2020 

Document ID: 
 

17, 2019-20 

From: 
 
 
 

Ashlea Renshaw, Football Operations Coordinator 
Ph: 9287 5595 (Perth Football League Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: arenshaw@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees 

Summary: Action: 
Players who are currently worth 
points, who played at your club in 
2019 and are eligible for loyalty 
deductions, need to register on Sports 
TG. 

Players who are worth points must re-register to allow 
deductions to be made, by 5:00pm Friday 28th February 2020. 

 
Sports TG have unfortunately informed us that the league cannot make any loyalty deductions until the 
players have re-registered for the current 2020 season.  
 
All clubs have now received their confirmation on who is eligible for loyalty as per the spread sheet which 
has been sent to you. We will require ALL the players who are eligible for loyalty deductions to re-register 
by 5:00pm Friday the 28th February 2020.  
 
We ask clubs to please advise us once ALL players eligible for loyalty have re-registered. Once the league 
receives this confirmation, we will start processing your list.  
 
We do apologise for this inconvenience. 


